
From: Liz Bettencourt 
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 9:19 PM 
Subject: President's Message - January 18, 2013 
 
Members: 
 
As you may recall, we did not have a membership meeting on January 2, so the December 
Officer Report was not sent out.  I have attached the report with this email.  Our next EA 
Membership Meeting will be on Wednesday, February 6.  Stay tuned for the meeting notice and 
packet with the January Officer Report and a draft 2013 budget for your review.  Also at the 
meeting on February 6 we will provide a progress report on the EA Strategic Action Plan.    
 
Members on the Move 
Our congratulations to Lilian Dennis, former Administrative Assistant in the District Counsel’s 
office, who has been promoted to the position of Executive Assistant to COO Jim Fiedler in the 
WUE.  And while we’re on the subject, I’ll report that I am also moving from my position as 
Administrative Assistant to Teresa Alvarado in the Office of CEO Support and Communications, 
to the Executive Assistant for COO Norma Camacho in Watersheds. 
 
Have a wonderful, safe holiday weekend. 
 

Liz Bettencourt     
President, Employees Association 
408-630-2821 
www.valleywaterea.com 
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